
ANNOUNCEMENT OF PUBLIC MEETING PERTAINING TO THE LEWIS AND CLARK NATURAL RESOURCES 
DISTRICT’S INTEGRATED MANAGEMENT PLAN  

The Lewis and Clark Natural Resources District (District) and the Nebraska Department of Natural 
Resources shall publicly review progress made towards implementation of the jointly developed voluntary 
Integrated Management Plan (IMP), at the District’s regularly scheduled Board meeting on October 17, 
2019, at 7:00 PM at the District office at 608 N Robinson Ave., Hartington, NE 68739. This public review 
will cover progress made in 2017 and 2018 towards achieving the goals and objectives of the IMP and 
monitoring of groundwater and surface water supplies. The biennial review report and the IMP (adopted 
in 2016) is available on the websites of the District (www.lpsnrd.org) and the Department 
(https://dnr.nebraska.gov/).    

The public is invited to attend and provide input. Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids 
and services necessary for participation by contacting Marilyn Schumacher at 402-254-6758 or 
mschumacher@lcnrd.org.  
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